
Stay and Read 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

After half term, your children would 

like to invite you into school every 

Wednesday from 3-3.20pm for our 

stay and read sessions.  

At a stay and read session, you will enjoy eating biscuits 

and sharing stories with your child.  

We will also be running a community library where you 

can donate a children’s book and exchange it for a book 

on the library shelf. Once you have read this book, you 

could bring that back to swap again.  

 

Stay and Read dates: 

Wednesday 8th November 2023 

Wednesday 15th November 2023 

Wednesday 22nd November 2023 

Wednesday 29th November 2023 

Wednesday 6th December 2023 

Wednesday 13th December 2023 

Wednesday 20th December 2023 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming you into school and 

enjoying a biscuit and story together! 

Thanks, 

Team Rainbows 


